
 

About the Sisters of Divine Providence 
Founded in Finthen, Germany, in 1851, the Sisters of Divine Providence is an international congregation of three provinces (Germany, 
United States-Caribbean, Korea) and one mission (Peru) with approximately 400 members and 200 Associates. The Sisters are 
women of varied and diverse backgrounds and talents, united in their deep trust in a Provident God who loves and cares for all 
creation. The Congregation has expanded its ministries to meet the needs of the times in education, campus ministry, health care, 
pastoral care, social work, peace and justice concerns, as well as serving the poor and homeless and those who are seeking asylum. 
Please visit our website at cdpsisters.org. 
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175 Congregations of Women Religious Pray for Peace on Election Day 

 
Pittsburgh – November 2, 2020 – More than 175 congregations of women religious will pray for peace for 

24 hours on Election Day, November 3, 2020. 

 

The Sisters of Divine Providence, located in Allison Park, PA, in collaboration with the School Sisters of 

Notre Dame and the Leadership Council of Women Religious will pray for peace in our country, safety for 

all poll workers and safety for those voting on November 3. 

 

All are invited to join thousands of Sisters in prayers for peace November 3. To share in an online Prayer 

Room, visit ssndcentralpacific.org/prayers-for-peace. 


